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Reporting Committee:  The Saginaw Pan-Hellenic Council










Committee Chair/Co-Chair:

Soror Tiffany Riggins

Committee Members Present:
                            







Please limit your report presentation to no more than 3 minutes
	Agenda Items: 

	Report details

· Committee Discussion:
*The Pan-Hel scrap book was viewed at the last chapter meeting.   If there is any information/memorabilia that we would like to be added to please submit it to Soror Riggins immediately. A digital scrapbook will be implemented soon.
*Political & Social Action:  Please monitor the 20 Lame Duck Bills.  Legislators passed a bill to assign a letter grade to every school district.  This letter grade does not average academic progress.  
*We received an invoice via email for our dues from Terry Pruitt.
*The Pan-Hellenic council will have a table reserved for The Martin Luther King Luncheon sponsored by Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc.
*The council would like to have more fundraisers.  More information regarding Pan-Hellenic T-shirts will be forth coming.   Chocolate After Dark will be on June 8, 2019.
*Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. Saginaw Alumnae chapter donated $46 to New Year Sing at Bethel AME Church!  Thank you Sorors for your contribution!
*All organizations are asked to submit their calendar of events ASAP!
*Congratulations to Soror Stella Johnson for remaining the Vice President of the Saginaw Pan-Hellenic Council.  Also, Congratulations to Soror Tiffany Riggins on becoming the New Secretary for the Saginaw Pan-Hellenic Council. 
*Soror Riggins presented a Pan-Hellenic Community Involvement idea to promote unity amongst the organizations in the community.  More information regarding this event will be presented soon.  
*On 12-03-18, The National Sorority of Phi Delta Kappa, Inc. is sponsoring a writing workshop for high school seniors.  
On 12-30-18 at 2:00 p.m. The GLBR Chapter of Jack and Jill of America, Inc. is sponsoring a HBCU College Panel at Ephesus SDA Church.  







· Committee Decision 





Recommendations and next steps 



Is a formal motion needed? Yes           NOX


Formal Motion to the Chapter (state the motion below, only when presenting a formal motion for the Chapter consideration at the upcoming Chapter Meeting)
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